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Well, everyone, it's official.  

 

Yesterday, August 12 at 4:30 pm, New Hope Farms was sold to a Chinese ("construction") company. 

 

 

After nearly 20 years, our family has nothing more to do with what was a memorable and grand two 

decades. 

 

Bittersweet, but looking toward the future with hope and anticipation. 

 

 


